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Evolve- Hillcrest Storage Facility
Neighborhood Outreach Report

On June 26, 2018 from 6pm to 7:30pm, a neighborhood drop-in meeting was held at the
Stratford at Hillcrest Towne Center Apartments clubhouse. Invitation letters were sent to 57
property owners within 500 feet of the subject site and beyond. Eight (8) neighbors
attended the drop-in meeting. Additionally, one (1) neighbor who could not attend the
meeting was provided an overview by phone. An aerial exhibit displaying the site location
and a color rendered site plan of the rezoning request was shared with each attendee.
Three of the neighbors were supportive of the development of the site for a storage facility
and felt it was a use was good for the neighborhood. The other neighbors that attended the
meeting were neither for nor against, with one preferring a retail use.

Respectfully submitted,
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Luke Dickey
Partner/Senior Project Manager
Stimmel Associates, P.A.
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